
Editorial 

The first issue of Optoelectronics Letters is published on 15 July 

?.005 as the companion to Journal of Optoelectronics �9 Laser 

(in Chinese). On this occasion, we wish sincerely our readers, 

authors and reviewers peace, happiness and a glorious future. 

Your support and help will be a real source of development and 

success of this Optoelectronics Letters. We would like to express 

our deepest gratitude! 

The chief editor En-Xu BA 

Professor of Laser Physics 


